
NAVIGATING NEW REQUIREMENTS
FOR WORKPLACE VIOLENCE
PREVENTION WEBINAR



Stay ahead of the curve and ensure your business complies with the latest legislation by joining the
San Jose Chamber of Commerce's online webinar on April 17, 2024, from 12:30 - 1:00 pm.

Get insights from Eleno Núñez Gonzalez, attorney at Hoge Fenton as he covers the key aspects of
Senate Bill 553, including who it applies to and how to implement the updated requirements
effectively.
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